Elrod Engineering for Cracker Barrel (S. Jasen Riherd, Agent)
February 4, 2019
Page 2 of 2


[image: image1.jpg]




The City of Mobile, Alabama
Board of Zoning Adjustment
Letter Of Decision
February 4, 2020
Robert Maurin, RA
300 St. Louis Street 
Mobile, AL 36602
Re: 
#6307
(Case #BOA-001178-2020)
Robert Maurin, RA
300 St. Louis Street
(Northwest corner of St. Louis Street and North Jackson Street).

 Dear Applicant(s) / Property owner(s):

On February 3, 2020, the Board of Zoning Adjustment considered your request for Building Height, Frontage Type, and Column Variances to allow a building to exceed the maximum height allowance, with a gallery frontage type, and masonry columns in a T5.1 Sub-District of the Downtown Development District; the Zoning Ordinance limits maximum building height at three stories, does not allow a gallery frontage type, and requires columns to have a base, shaft, and capital in a T5.1 Sub-District of the Downtown Development District.
After discussion, the Board heldover the request until the March 2, 2020 meeting.

For additional assistance call (251) 208-5895.
Sincerely,

BOARD OF ZONING ADJUSTMENT
William Guess, Chairman
By:
__________________________________________

Bert Hoffman
Principal Planner
Cc:  
         
P.O. Box 1827 ( Mobile, Alabama 36633-1827

